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Dear Representative < last name>

Please work to scale back (or eliminate) the H-1B visa program, to close loopholes in the L-1 visa program, and to increase domestic worker protection.   

I work in the technology field as a contract consultant.  Since 9/11, I have been unable to find contract opportunities that pay a sufficient rate for me to travel to the job location and support my family.   There have been tens of thousands of high tech job layoffs since 9/11, and there are hundreds of thousands of foreign high tech workers in this country who will work for very low wages.   Even the recruiters of contract workers are now foreign (Indian).   Approximately 7 out of 10 recruiters who contact me are in the US on a visa.   

The last contract I worked was for General Electric.  They are laying-off their high tech American workers and replacing them with workers in their “India Business Center” in Hyberadad, India.  There, I understand they employ persons for $5,000/year in place of American’s who would earn $40,000 per year.    I have heard that Coca-Cola is doing the same thing.    

Something is terribly wrong.  American high tech workers can’t get jobs because foreigners in the US take them, or the jobs are being exported.   America is being sold out.  Please help us retain our technology edge, and help keep American high tech workers employed.   It the current trend continues, there will be no American high tech workers.  









Sincerely,









< Your Name >

